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If passed this bill would put our company out of business.  We have been a family 

owned business since 1977 and with the cost of new equipment, FET tax on new 

equipment and the high interest rates now, we cannot afford to purchase all new 

equipment to satisfy the bill proposed.  We oppose this bill strongly. 


